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 March is always in turmoil because the new officers are getting ready to ad-
vance to their new positions and the old officers are wondering what happened to 
their year in office.  Bequests and Living Trusts is very important to the future of 
the Major Projects.  To make sure your lodge is up-to-date you must have a BLT 
Chairperson.  The message about the BLT is going out all over the California Ha-
waii Elks Association.  The BLT programs we have presented to your present 
lodge BLT Chairperson have been updated and we have sent him a revised manual.  
We are getting the message out about the BLT and we do not want to interrupt the 
message being spread throughout the association.  The Lodge BLT Chairperson 
will keep you informed of all changes that are made to any of the present literature 
posted on your lodge bulletin board.  We can’t stress the importance of the Major 
Projects having a future because that means that children with disabilities will con-
tinue to receive help.  If you wish to find out more information you can go to our 
web site at www.chea-elks.org and click on Bequest/Living Trusts.  Then 
download the information you require and if this doesn’t answer your questions, 
contact your District BLT Chairperson.  Thank you for considering the BLT Pro-
gram. 
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